
From: 

Sent: 
Joe Allen [jallen@allen-assoc.coml 
6/27/2016 8:24:19 PM 

To: Rohrbaugh, Mark (NIH/OD) [El [/O=NIH/OU=NIHEXCHANGE/cn=OD/cn=ROHRBAUM]; Hammersla, Ann (NIH/OD) [El 
[/O=NIH/OU=NIHEXCHANGE/cn=Recipients/cn=hammerslaa] 

Subject: Re: Question on the march in decision 

Yikes, I was hoping that we ' re out of the woods . Can you say who's 
staffing it there? I can't imagine that they would dissent from your 
opinion but who knows. 

On 6/27/2016 4:20 PM, Rohrbaugh, Mark (NIH/OD) [E] wrote: 
> Nope. They have their own process. 
> 
> -----original Message- ----
> From: Joe Allen [mailto:jallen@al len-assoc.com] 
> sent : Monday, June 27, 2016 4:19 PM 
> To : Rohrbaugh , Mark (NIH/OD) [E] <RohrBauM@OD . NIH.GOV>; Hammersla, Ann (NIH/OD) [E] 
<hammerslaa@mail.nih.gov> 
> subject: Question on the march in decision 
> 
> Just got off the AUTM public policy call and someone asked whether the NIH letter to KEI also spoke for 
DOD. I saw that Sec. carter was copied on Dr Collins' letter but wasn't sure if it officially 
represented the views of both agencies or not. Did it? 
> 
> Thanks 
> 
> 

Joseph P. Allen 
President 
Allen and Associates 
60704 Rt . 26 , South 
Bethesda, OH 43719 
(W) ,.740-484-1814. 
(c) ; b5 ! 
www .'all en-·assoc·.·com 
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